
 

 

 
25th May 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 

Year 4 Barnet Schools Music Festival – Wednesday 21st June 2023 
 

This year, we have selected Year 4 to attend the Barnet Schools Music Festival on 
Wednesday 21st June 2023. These are a series of concerts for Barnet primary schools at the 
Artsdepot (5 Nether Street, Tally Ho Corner, North Finchley, London, N12 0GA), giving 
children from Key Stage 2 the opportunity to perform as part of a choir in a professional 
venue to an audience of parents and friends. To participate in this amazing festival, we are 
asking for a payment of £10 which should be paid via Parent Pay. 
 
The children will travel to the Artsdepot by bus during the school day and will rehearse the 
songs they have been learning in their music lessons this term. The doors will open for the 
audience at 6.30pm with the festival due to start at 7pm and will finish at approximately 
8.30pm. The children will be dismissed from the Artsdepot. As the children will remain at the 
event, we are asking you to provide your children with a packed lunch which they will eat 
before the evening festival commences.  
 
Your child can practise the songs for this festival at home by following the link below:- 
 
https://beatrust.org.uk/home-resources/bsmf-2023-home-resources/   The password is: Dare 
 
Parent tickets for the festival are now available. We have been allocated 50 tickets. The 
tickets for the festival are £11.25 and can be paid via Parent Pay by Monday 5th June 
2023. It is very important that you complete the slip below as well as making your payment 
via Parent Pay as I will need to know who is allocated a ticket once they arrive at school.  If 
you would like to purchase extra tickets, these will become available from the Artsdepot box 
office from Monday 5th June. 
 
I will send a letter with further details regarding the Barnet Music Festival over the next 
couple of weeks. If you have any questions in the meantime, please do not hesitate to ask 
me. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
 
Miss Burke  
Music Lead 
 
 

https://beatrust.org.uk/home-resources/bsmf-2023-home-resources/


 

 

 
 
 

Year 4 Barnet Schools Music Festival – Wednesday 21st June 2023 
 
 

I give my child ………………………… in class ………………………….. permission to attend 
the Barnet Music Festival on Wednesday 21st June 2023. I am aware that my child will be 
dismissed from the Artsdepot (5 Nether Street, Tally Ho Corner, North Finchley, London, 
N12 0GA)) at 8.30pm to their parents and carers. 
 
Tickets 
 
I would like to order a £11.25 audience ticket to attend the Barnet Music Festival on 
Wednesdsay 21st June 2023.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                       
 
Yes  No 
 
 
Parents Signature ……………………………………   Date……………………………………… 


